
Mount Vernon City Council
Special Joint Meeting with

City of Burlington, City of Sedro-Woolley and Town of LaConner
February 28, 2011

Present: Mayor Norris, Mount Vernon City Councilmembers Fiedler, Lindquist, McMullen,
Molenaar, Quam, and Ragan. Absent: Councilmember Urban
City of Mount Vernon Staff: City Attorney Rogerson, Public Works Director Bell,
Police Chief Bergsma, Community and Economic Development Director Hanson

Mayor Brunz, Burlington City Councilmembers Bieche, Edmundson, Loving,
Sexton and Valentine. Absent: Councilmembers Bieche, Edmundson,
Montgomery
City of Burlington Staff: City Attorney Thomas, Public Works Director Martin

Mayor Hayes, Town of LaConner Councilmember Tracey

Mayor Anderson, City of Sedro-Woolley Councilmembers Galbraith, Lemley,
Meamber, Sandstrom, Splane, Storrs and Wagoner
City of Sedro-Woolley Staff: City Attorney Berg

Also present: Downey Brand Attorney Scott Shapiro and Joseph Countryman
representing MBK Engineers

Mayor Norris called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

Everyone in attendance introduced themselves.

There was a general discussion regarding the FEMA appeal process with outside Council Scott
Shapiro, attorney from Downey Brand. The procedures for initiation of and follow through of the
Administrative Appeals process were reviewed. No action was taken.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:03 p.m.

SUBMITTED BY: ______________________________________________

Becky Jensen, Recording Secretary

ATTEST: ______________________________________________

Alicia D. Huschka, Finance Director

APPROVE: ______________________________________________

Bud Norris, Mayor


